Cottonwood Heights

Cliry Berween tlve canyong

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION
ARTS COUNCIL

Notice is hereby given that the Cottonwood Heights Arts Council will not hold the regularly
scheduled meeting on Wednesday, April 3, 2024, due to a lack of quorum.

On March 29, 2024, a copy of the foregoing notice was posted in conspicuous view in the front
foyer of the Cottonwood Heights City Offices, Cottonwood Heights, Utah. A copy of this notice
was also emailed to various public entities, posted on the City’s website at
www.cottonwoodheights.utah.gov, and the State Public Meeting Notice website at
http://pmn.utah.gov.

DATED THIS 29™ DAY OF MARCH, 2024

Paula Melgar, City Recorder
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